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To Whom It May Concern: 

            My name is Bryan Gronski and I am the Varsity Assistant at Tippecanoe High School in 
Tipp City, Ohio. In addition to coaching at Tippecanoe, I am the Tri State Arsenal Ohio 2022 Head 
Coach.  I have been the head coach of teams in the Ohio Surge program for the past five summers, 
where I have had the pleasure of coaching Mac Moore for the last two of them and counting.  This 
letter is to serve as a recommendation on his behalf. 

            Many times in this business we are asked to give our opinion of players or write 
recommendations. Every once in a while there comes a time when giving such an opinion or 
writing a recommendation is something that we truly enjoy because of the impact and impression 
that a particular player has made on us.  For me, this is one of those times.  Mac Moore is one of 
the most “coach-able” kids I have ever had the pleasure of working with.  This past summer, Mac 
Moore was one of our most consistent infielders, not to mention being an irreplaceable bat in the 
lineup.  While he was one of our best infielders, the outfield was a big weakness on our team. 
Fortunately for Mac’s versatility, our team was stronger as a whole if he was in the 
outfield.  Rather than be resistant, Mac bought in to the team concept that we were stronger with 
him out there and welcomed the new endeavor to become a better baseball player. Through his 
own hard work and dedication he got better and better each appearance he made, as did the team.  

            His hard work not only is evident in the field, but at the plate as well.  Mac was always one 
of the first to show up and last to leave, always wanting to work extra on anything that might help 
make him a better ball player.  Offensively, he has a good idea and approach at the plate., leading 
the team in OPS, SLG, Hits, Doubles, Triples, Home Runs, RBI, and Runs.  Mac understands that 
one of his biggest weaknesses is his foot speed and I have watched him work diligently to improve 
this weakness in his overall game.  While Mac is not blessed with a 6.6 sixty time, he is an athletic 
kid whose defensive abilities are equally as impressive as all the other things he does on a baseball 
field.  Time and time again this summer Mac amazed me with plays he was able to make at 
3rd base, as well as the other positions he was asked to play.  Of all the things I have told you about 
Mac, probably the most impressive attributes he displays are the intangibles that he has. 

In a day and age where many players have lost the love and passion for the game of 
Baseball, Mac is a breath of fresh air.  Mac truly has a heart for baseball which explains his hard 
working nature and mentality.  But most of all, he is passionate about this game and plays the 
game without an ounce of fear.  If I could field a team full of kids just like Mac, I would have the 
makings of something special.  In closing, should any of you that read this letter like to talk with 
me further about Mac Moore as a player or as a person, I invite you to call (614) 625-2953 or 
email me tristatearsenalohio2022@gmail.com at anytime.  I will look forward to hearing from 
you. 

Bryan Gronski,  
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